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Sisters of Divine Providence 
 

Dear Sisters, 

On behalf of all members of the Pittsburgh Bureau of Police I would like to thank you for the 
card you sent and for including our officers in the Providence Book following the Tree of Life 
shooting incident. We are touched to know that we are in your thoughts and prayers. 

I will share your card with our officers. 

Sincerely, 

��� 

Scott E. Schubert 
Chief of Police 
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